
From: 
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 8:52 AM
To: Planning <Planning@losgatosca.gov>
Cc: Linda & Dwayne Downing 
Subject: Downing Oak Court Rezoning

[EXTERNAL SENDER]

Ladies and Gentlemen,

We refer to the Notice of Public Hearing postmarked March 6, 2024 in
which you mention a zone change from c-1 Neighborhood Commercial
to RD Residential Duplex.

The property we own at  is a 4-plex.

We understand that this is a proposed zone downgrade from
commercial to residential.  That seems reasonable.  We want to be
insured that the downgrade to “duplex” does not adversely affect our
real estate.

Please advise.

Thank you for your help and please do let us know if you will be able to
advise us prior to the meeting or if we should come to the meeting to
voice our objections.  We do not live in Los Gatos.

Dwayne Forrest Downing and Linda Barsanti Downing

Waking up this morning, I smile.
Twenty-four brand new hours are before me.
I vow to live fully in each moment
And to look at all beings
With the eyes of compassion – Thich Nhat Hanh
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